
 

 

 

21 June 2022 

 

Craig Innes 

fyi-request-18389-5041fd7a@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Craig 

 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Minister of Conservation, received 

on 07 April 2022, in which you requested: 

 

1. all information relating to any assessment under the Stewardship Lands Review for 
the following parcel: Part Section 115 Harbour District and Section 2, 4 Survey Office 
Plan 427901, 435,578 m2 title: 531466 

 

This letter is to inform you that your request is being transferred to the Department of 

Conservation for response, as the subject matter of your enquiry is more closely connected 

to its functions. You will hear from the Department of Conservation on your request in due 

course. 

 

You are entitled to seek an investigation and review of my decision by writing to an 

Ombudsman as provided by section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Dr Sven Grabow 

Private Secretary (Conservation) 
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